
Big Norfolk Summer Holiday Activities –  
booking now open 
We’re pleased to let you know that booking for our summer holiday activity scheme is now open.  
Activities start from 24 July and parents will be able to use the booking link to search and book an 
activity for their child.  There are thousands of spaces available across Norfolk this summer and we 
have stacks of exciting activities that children and young people can take part in. 

Help us promote Big Norfolk Holiday Fun to your school – order your leaflets by 5pm Wed 27 June

Thank you to those schools that have already ordered their promotional kits. If you need some 
additional support  there's still time to order printed copies through our toolkit or just download 
what you need. All the materials can be downloaded here Big Norfolk Holiday Fun: Schools 
(activenorfolk.org)

Please help promote Big Norfolk Holiday Fun to eligible families by:

•	 sending the Big Summer Holiday Fun pdf to all eligible families
•	 inserting printed flyers into book bags
•	 working with families you know who may struggle to make the booking themselves
•	 promote the scheme in your weekly school newsletter using the copy provided
•	 promote the scheme on your Facebook page using the social media images provided

Families should visit Big Norfolk Holiday Fun - Active Norfolk to search and book activities.

Additional free places for vulnerable children and young people

In addition to places for children eligible for free school meals, there are a small number of places 
available to vulnerable children and young people. For a complete list of who can benefit from free 
places, how you can make referrals, and how to request free transport as well as one to one help 
please use the form here.

Please note that spaces will be restricted and issued on a first come first serve basis. 

Thanks as always for helping us promote the message to families at your school. We really 
appreciate your help. If you have any questions, please contact your HAF coordinator by emailing 
bnhf@norfolk.gov.uk  

Thanks in advance for all your continued support. 

Kind regards

Tim Eyres 
Assistant Director of  
Commissioning and Partnerships 
Norfolk County Council Children’s Services 
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